
2019-2020 Volunteer Roles 
 
Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE) Classroom Volunteer: 
 
We have opportunities for volunteers to serve as in-class support within our Early Childhood 
Family Education (ECFE) classes. ECFE classes are for parents and children ages birth through 
4 years old and take place at the Education Center and multiple outreach sites across the 
community. We are always looking for great volunteers to join in on the fun!  
 
Elementary and Middle Schools: 
 
We have opportunities for volunteers at each of our 6 elementary schools and at Central Middle 
School. Opportunities vary by school and range from one-on-one literacy or math tutors to office 
support and playground and cafeteria volunteers.  
 
Little Eagles Preschool Volunteers At our Little Eagles Preschool​:  
 
We have opportunities for volunteers to work with our youngest readers as preschool literacy 
tutors or providing general classroom support. These classes consist of 3-, 4- and 5-year-old 
students. Volunteers in these positions work with small groups or individual students on literacy 
topics such as writing, reading, speaking, and the alphabet. Volunteers also engage students 
through play and provide assistance with activities and art projects. Preschool classroom 
opportunities are available at the Education Center, Lower Campus Preschool Center, and 
Cedar Ridge Elementary.  
 
Sharing Inspiration Guest Speaker:​ Are you knowledgeable in a subject you would like to 
present to students? We have Guest Speaker volunteer opportunities! Come into one of our 
classrooms and share your passion and expertise as a one-time opportunity, or present to 
various classrooms throughout the school year. Complete a Sharing Inspiration Speaker Profile 
to be posted to our volunteer speaker database for teachers across the district to review. 
 
Special Events Volunteers: 
 
We have several one-day volunteer opportunities at events throughout the year such as Friday 
Fun Day and Winter Warm-Up. Opportunities range from face-painting, to event set up, to 
leading activities, and more. Events are posted on our website and on our Facebook page.  
 


